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From: Bob Robertson  
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2024 9:45 PM 
To: PublicComments 
Subject: 911 and speeding in Homewood 
 

On November 19th, 2024, at 9:34pm, I called 911. On October 10th, the Homewood 
Police Department posted to their Facebook page that we should call if cars are 
speeding. I reported for the third time on November 19th that cars were speeding on 
187th Street at 9:34pm. The operator told me nothing can be done unless a formal 
complaint is made. This is not how this works. If I call about speeding cars, you need to 
do something about it, not disregard me and tell me you are powerless. 


